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All are welcome!

Date: Thur 1st August 2019   
Time:  9.30 am to 10.30 am

Venue: MME Journal Rm (NIE7-3-16)

Dialogue With AST’s Outstanding
Educator-in-Residence, Mr Lu Yu-Jen

The OEIR Programme by AST brings in outstanding educators to Singapore for a short 
work attachment of two to three weeks, to provide a platform for collaborative 
learning among international and local educators, and to deepen our Singapore 
teachers’ skills and knowledge.

Mr Lu Yu-Jen is currently the superintendent for curriculum and instruction at Yilan
County Teacher Training Centre, Taiwan. Prior to that, he was a mathematics Lead 
Teacher for ten years and the director of school academic affairs and general affairs 
for three years. As a mathematics teacher leader and a superintendent, Yu-Jen 
regularly conducts professional development for primary school teachers that include 
the use of mathematics magic, picture books, learning trails, diagnostic instruction 
design and assessment task to maximise students’ mathematical learning. At the 
international level, he has presented papers at the International Group for the 
Psychology of Mathematics Education Conference in Brazil and Canada, and conducted 
lesson demonstrations in mathematics teaching symposiums for elementary school 
teachers in China. 

Yu-Jen was the recipient of the outstanding teacher award in Yilan County in 2015, 
and also received both the distinguished honour and gold medal of the excellence in 
teaching award in 2012. He specialises in the hypothetical learning trajectory model 
which emphasises on sequencing content and learning, and will be able to share with 
our mathematics teachers on how the design of mathematical instruction can enhance 
teaching and learning in the mathematics classroom.
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